
Sept. 28, 1979

Dr. Jo A. Foley, President
Los Alamos Historical Society
P. 0. Box 43
Los Alamos, N.M. 87501

Dear Dr. Foley:
Ms. Gilpin has asked me to write and thank you 
for your letter of May 25. Since she has been 
ill, Ms. Gilpin has been unable to answer any 
correspondence for some time. However, she is 
now up and about and would be happy to visit 
with you and relate memories of the Ranch School 
for your archives. Please write or call for an 
appointment. The best time to see Ms. Gilpin 
is from 10-12 am and from 3:30-5 pm.
Thank you for your interest.

Sincerely,

Mary Sue Walsh 
secretary to Ms. Gilpin


